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       May 3, 2009   

       
 
Dear Friends: 
 
 It gives me great pleasure to extend my warmest greetings to the New Jersey Telugu Fine Arts 
Society as you celebrate your 25th Anniversary on May 24th at Royal Albert Palace in Fords, New Jersey. 
 

New Jersey is made richer by its ethnic diversity.  Since the founding of the New Jersey Chapter, the 
Telugu Fine Arts Society has endeavored to preserve the Telugu cultural heritage.  It has promoted the study 
of the Telugu language, literature, arts and cultural activity to much success. 

 
I wish to congratulate you for organizing this program.  This organization’s aim and ability to 

promote Telugu values, language and culture and to instill these values and culture to their children is an 
effort that I salute.  

 
 Once again, congratulations on this very special occasion.  I wish the New Jersey Telugu Fine Arts 
Society continued success.  
 
        Sincerely, 
  

         
        Upendra J. Chivukula 
        Assemblyman, 17th District 


